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4th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Curriculum Enrichment Day - Wednesday 6th March 
 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be holding our next Curriculum Enrichment Day on Wednesday 6th 

March.   On this day, Year 8 will be focusing on two themes:  
 

• First Aid and Responding in an Emergency 

• Identity, Racism and How Where We Are From Shapes Us 

Our First Aid module is statutory as part of our PSHE provision and uses the “Mini Medics” scheme. Students 

will be taught the basics of First Aid, considering how to use a Defibrillator, the purpose and importance of 

CPR, and how to place someone in the recovery position.  

We will also explore the importance of place and identity, how challenges to our identity such as racism may 

affect us.  Following this, students will be given the opportunity to plan and create creative responses for the 

Spirited Arts Competition. Details of this can be found in the following link:  

https://www.natre.org.uk/about-natre/projects/spirited-arts 

If you have any questions about what we will be covering during the Curriculum Enrichment Day, or any other 

part of our PSHE provision, please do not hesitate to contact me via email on cprice@poltair.cornwall.sch.uk.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Price 
Curriculum Team Leader - PSHE 
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